
Hawaii Police Department 
2012 Annual Misconduct Report 

 
Number  Summary of Facts  Nature of Misconduct   Disciplinary Action 

 
1 Officer failed to follow report 

writing procedures 
Obedience to Laws, Written Orders, 
Policies, etc. 

1 Day Suspension 

 
2 

 
Officer failed to follow report 
writing procedures 

 
Obedience to Laws, Written Orders, 
Policies, etc. 

 
7 Days Suspension 

 
3 

 
Officer failed to follow report 
writing procedures 

 
Obedience to Laws, Written Orders, 
Policies, etc. 

 
10 Days Suspension 

 
4 

 
Officer failed to properly 
document a criminal case 

 
Performance of Duty 

 
1 Day Suspension 

 
5 

 
Officer failed to report a 
criminal violation 

 
Obedience to Laws, Written Orders, 
Policies, etc. 

 
2 Days Suspension 

 
6 

 
Officer failed to recover item of 
evidentiary value 

 
Good Order and Discipline 

 
2 Days Suspension 

 
7 

 
Officer was insubordinate to 
superior officer 

 
Orders of Command or Supervisory Officers 

 
1 Day Suspension 

 
8 

 
Officer was insubordinate to 
superior officer 

 
Orders of Command or Supervisory Officers 

 
6 Days Suspension 

 
 
9 

 
 
Officer failed to take 
appropriate action 

 
 
Performance of Duty 

 
 
6 Days Suspension 
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Number  Summary of Facts  Nature of Misconduct   Disciplinary Action 

 
10 Officer was insubordinate to 

superior officer 
Orders of Command or Supervisory Officers 10 Days Suspension 

 
11 

 
Officer failed to follow report 
writing procedures 

 
Obedience to Laws, Written Orders, 
Policies, etc. 

 
1 Day Suspension 

 
12 

 
Officer failed to follow report 
writing procedures 

 
Obedience to Laws, Written Orders, 
Policies, etc. 

 
1 Day Suspension 

 
13 

 
Officer did not follow ECD 
procedures  

 
Obedience to Laws, Written Orders, 
Policies, etc. 

 
1 Day Suspension 

 
14 

 
Officer did not follow ECD 
procedures 

 
Obedience to Laws, Written Orders, 
Policies, etc. 

 
1 Day Suspension 

 
15 

 
Officer did not follow report 
writing procedures 

 
Obedience to Laws, Written Orders, 
Policies, etc. 

 
1 Day Suspension 

 
16 

 
Officer did not follow report 
writing procedures 

 
Obedience to Laws, Written Orders, 
Policies, etc. 

 
1 Day Suspension 
 

 
17 

 
Officer did not follow report 
writing procedures 

 
Obedience to Laws, Written Orders, 
Policies, etc. 

 
1 Day Suspension 

 
18 

 
Officer did not follow report 
writing procedures 

 
Obedience to Laws, Written Orders, 
Policies, etc. 

 
1 Day Suspension 
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Number  Summary of Facts  Nature of Misconduct   Disciplinary Action 

 
19 Officer did not follow report 

writing procedures 
Obedience to Laws, Written Orders, 
Policies, etc. 

1 Day Suspension 

 
20 

 
Officer did not follow report 
writing procedures 

 
Obedience to Laws, Written Orders, 
Policies, etc. 

 
2 Days Suspension 

 
21 

 
Officer falsified police report 

 
Falsification of Records 

 
10 Days Suspension 

 
22 

 
Officer brought disrepute to 
department 

 
Standard of Conduct 

 
5 Days Suspension 

 
23 

 
Officer committed criminal act 

 
Commission of any Criminal Act 

 
15 Days Suspension 

 
24 

 
Officer brought disrepute to 
department 

 
Standard of Conduct 

 
10 Days Suspension 

 
25 

 
Officer committed a criminal 
act 

 
Commission of any Criminal Act 

 
Termination 

    
    
    
    
    
    
 


